
 

New Procedures for coming into school from June 1st 

 

Many things in school have changed in preparation for some of the children 

returning to school. Please spend some time with your child/ren talking 

through the changes and ensuring they understand what they need to do 

when they return to school on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is now a one-way system 

around the school. Enter the 

gate with your child and say 

goodbye. Follow the yellow dots 

painted on the floor and exit 

through the top gate. 

When you enter the gate there 

will be cones for you and your 

child to follow. Adults will 

follow the yellow dots and 

children will go to the hand 

sanitiser table and use the gel 

provided. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Try to pump the pot with your 

elbow, but don’t worry if this is 

too difficult to begin with. 

All children will enter through 

these doors into the school 

(with the exception of 

Reception and Preschool 

children). 

Enter through the red fire door 

which will be propped open. 

Keep to the left and follow the 

arrows at all times. 

 

You will be told which 

classroom you need to go to. 



 

Children will enter the 

classroom, find their name and 

sit at the table.  

Coats will go on the back of 

chairs and any bag will go under 

the table. 

What does your child need to bring with them? 

They will need to bring a set of coloured pencils with them in a pencil case. 

We will provide everything else. This pencil case will then stay in school 

until the summer holidays. 

Do they need to bring anything else? 

As we will be working outside for longer periods of time, each child will 

need to bring: 

 a named sunhat each day 

  

 a filled water bottle 

 

 a named small bottle of hand sanitiser if they wish (this is optional as 

we will be washing hands very regularly).  


